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I’m excited to reconnect with the board, and the members to further educate our community 
to the intricacies of Set Decorating.  As a 30 year plus member in this industry, I’m excited to 
share what I know, and help our membership succeed.  It’s been great to see how far the SDSA 
has grown over the years, and it would be an honor to be a part of its success. 
 


